From Staff Meeting 
11.29.2012

Subpoenas- 

· There has been an increase in the number of subpoenas being served to hospital staff over the past several months

· If you are served a subpoena, you must accept it provided that it has your name on it, not the Department’s name or Medical Records, etc.

· Upon receipt of a subpoena immediately notify your Clinical Director/Supervisor and Marilyn McMahon of MGH Risk Management

· If you do have to appear in court, Marilyn or another attorney from the MGH Office of General Counsel, or possibly Partners’ insurer- CRICO, can help prepare you 

· If you are asked to testify, please be prepared to speak to your credentials and clinical experience, e.g. what qualifies you to do the work that you do?
